
Finding Our Voices in the Liturgy 
INTRODUCTORY SCHMOOZE 

January 25, 12:45 pm 
The Siddur, the Jewish prayer book, is like an ocean, full of hidden treasure, 
waiting to be discovered if we take the time to look closely. 

Many of us are interested in developing greater familiarity and understanding 
as well as new perspectives and personal connection with traditional prayers - 
both as individuals and as a community. This schmooze will be an opportunity to 
share our experiences with traditional Jewish prayer and ideas about how to pursue 
our goals. We envision a process that may take different forms depending on the 
interests of the participants. 

Some possibilities include: journaling, text study, hevruta (study in pairs), guest 
scholars, maybe a blog or even eventual BEKI commentary on the Siddur. We 
hope this will be an ongoing endeavor.  Come help us chart a course! 

Contacts: Becky May at bseashoremay@aol.com or Karel Koenig at karelmk59@gmail.com 
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